
12/11/2018 

MR Edmund Lougher 
4 / 174 - 176 Sydney RD 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
tedlougher@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 195 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I have lived in Fairlight for most of my life and now find myself objecting to the most outrageous 
over development and inappropriate use (a boarding house) on my door step is just wrong. 
The current lack of off street parking past P2 has the streets bursting with day trippers on 
buses and longer term parkers going where ever for weeks at a time. There is no room for 
further development of this nature as there are no more car spaces in the local area.
I can only imagine the traffic issues with garbage trucks on the s bends being a very dangerous 
situation.

Fairlight is not an appropriate area for this development and should be rejected. 

Sent: 12/11/2018 8:46:57 PM
Subject: Online Submission


